


ASPIRE MEDICAL HEALTH
The London Road Medical Centre
Agenda for PPG meeting on 10th December 2024 at 15:00 


1. New Doctors  

2. Ran Flu clinic twice on a weekends successfully 

3. Doing RSV vaccinations 

4. New Permanent Practice Nurse and Diabetes Nurse 

5. Caller Handling Team

6. New Pharmacist in London Road weekly

7. New measures for car parking

8. Three clinicians on Monday and Wednesdays 

9. Results discussion Clinic during weekdays weekends

10. Dart request 

Minutes of the PPG meeting held on 10th December 2024 at 15:00 
Present:
Miss Jill Sidders (JS) 
Sudha Guna (SG) – PSM (Minute taker)

  Welcome and Introduction
· Sudha welcomed JS to the fourth Aspire PPG meeting.


  Updates on Staff and Services
· Sudha introduced new doctors, Dr. Ken and Dr. Lawrence, and explained their working days.
· On Mondays and Wednesdays, the surgery now has three clinicians, including two GPs, to accommodate increased demand during the winter flu season.
· JS agreed that additional clinicians are essential during this period.
  Flu Clinics
· Sudha shared that two weekend flu clinics were conducted in October, which were moderately successful.
· JS mentioned seeing Sudha during one of these clinics.
  RSV Vaccination
· Sudha introduced the RSV vaccination.
· JS inquired about availability for her and her husband, and SG prebooked their appointments with the clinician.
· JS expressed satisfaction with this arrangement.
  Practice Nurse and Diabetes Nurse
· SG announced the appointment of a permanent Practice Nurse at LRM.
· A Diabetes Remote Nurse is now available at LRM every Friday, which JS noted.
  Caller Handler Team
· SG provided an overview of the new Caller Handler Team and its functionality.
  Pharmacists
· SG introduced two pharmacists: one working remotely and another present at LRM every Friday.
· JS was pleased with this development.
  Parking Incident
· SG shared a recent parking issue where a patient blocked traffic.
· SG emphasized that only disabled badge holders and staff can park on-site, while others should park across the road.


  Results Discussion Clinician
· SG highlighted the availability of a dedicated clinician for discussing test results on Tuesdays and Saturdays.
  Paperless System
· SG explained the new electronic system for DART requests, enabling blood tests and X-ray referrals to be sent electronically to hospitals.
[bookmark: _GoBack]  PPG Members feedback
Jill mentioned that the automated answering machine message for the surgery is rather lengthy and suggested that it might be helpful to shorten it.- SG will look into this.
  Closing Remarks
· SG thanked PPG members for their contributions.
  Next Meeting
· Date of the next meeting: TBC




